
 
 
 

 
 
 

MEMO 
 
 TO: Dora Drumgold, National Assessment Governing Board 
 FROM: Kelly Riley, Policy Liaison 
 DATE: February 16, 2001 
 SUBJECT: NAGB Forms 
 
I have enclosed the completed requested forms.  Governor Musgrove will not be 
receiving the honorarium, so he did not complete the Direct Deposit Sign-Up Form.  I am 
submitting a copy of his passport as his form of identification and I have enclosed a copy 
of his Mississippi tax withholding certificate that we already had on file. 
 
Please call me at 601-359-2528 if you have any questions or if you require additional 
information.  Thank you. 
 


